

Office of the Director General

Mr Mark Ferguson General Manager Pittwater Council PO Box 882 MONA VALE NSW 1660

Attention: Sophie Garland

Dear Mr Ferguson

I refer to Council's letter dated 5 November 2000 concerning the referral of a development application for 6 – 14 Macpherson Street. Warnewood under the provisions of Pittwater Local Environmental Plan 1993 (the LEP).

In accordance with clause 30(D) of the LEF. I have determined that in relation to DA N0634/10 for the abovementioned site, satisfactory arrangements have been made to ensure that the impact of odours from the Warriewood Sewonage Treatment Plant on the users or occupiers of the buildings is mitigated.

Thank you for referring this matter to the Department.

Yours sincerely

Sam Haddad
Director General

17 3 2011